
I have real concerns about HB 4135.  I believe end of life decisions are very serious matters  

and that we need to be sure to give those making those decisions all the tools they need for  

good decision making.  Oregon's advance directive allows me choices as far as what kind of care  

I want at the end of life. HB 4135 endangers my choices by removing the advance directive from statute.   

Please protect my healthcare choices by voting no on HB 4135. 
 
Thank you for your consideration on this very important matter. 

Regards, 

Walt Christen 

Hillsboro, Oregon 

 

 


